
  

REF: LBA/Rewards/Y11   

DATE:  18/05/2021  

  

  

  

  

  

RE: Early Finish Notification   

  

Dear Parent/Carer,   

  

As part of our Year 11 Rewards Programme and feedback from Year 11 students, we have decided to 

allow all Year 11 students to finish school at 2.30pm on Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th of  May 2021. 

This is in recognition of all the hard work and studying our students have been doing. Students will 

be allowed to leave via their exit on Trafford Road and are expected to make their own way home.   

  

We aim to continue to support Year 11 in keeping them engaged with their studies and rewarding 

them.   

  

If you wish your child to remain in the academy until 3.30pm please inform the Main Office on 0161 

886 6500. Should you have any concerns don’t hesitate to contact me.   

  

With Kind Regards,  

  
Miss Lorna Barry   

Assistant Principal  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    


